Reference

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIFPING

sth Floor, Commercial Union Building,
No. 1 Telegraph Street (P.O. Box 480),

BY AIRI L. D

Telegrams: Surveyor 18th Of Octob er 1965 : Telgphorfe Nos. 9{865& 75”225

Dear Sir, A J/““”PMM
S.S. "SINAR-DJAJA" (EX "CHAMPADAR™J™

We thank you for your letter of the 1l4th of
October 1965, R, and beg to confirm that the position
of this Ship remains unchanged.

With reference to the second paragraph of your
letter we beg to advise you that only one visit was made
to the Ship by Mr. Phillip, no repairs/alterations were
commenced due to the Indonesian Owner being unable to
obtain an allocation of foreign exchange from the
Indonesian Government.

Mr. Phillip's (who is now in Spain) Journal
entry for the 4th of October 1962 reads as follows:-

" Examined all decks, and recommended test holes
in all decks, tank tops, bulkheads, frames,
margin plates, bilge brackets,......, etc: Vessel

generally in poor condition and will require much
renewal.™

Yours faithfully,

e LothE

FOR THE SURVEYORS.

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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